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1. I have a client from Wuhan who is currently in the UK and her visa is about to expire on 17 Feb 2020. She is not in a position to return to Wuhan due it being under lock down as the epi-centre of the Coronavirus. 
Is there any update on the UKVI guidance and how to proceed in a situation like this?
I look forward to hearing from you.
2. Following on from the below, our team have been fielding a few queries on this and we’d be grateful if UKVI can comment on the following relating to people who are unable to attend a VAC or who do not have an outstanding application but are unable to travel to the UK: 
· What intending applicants should do where their CoS/CAS has already been issued – presumably they should submit their entry clearance application online before the CoS/CAS is due to expire, but will they have a longer time to attend a VAC appointment if the VACs are currently closed?
· Whether the Immigration Rules, para 323AA will be waived in the situation where a person has been granted entry clearance under Tier 2 or 5 but cannot meet their start date because they cannot travel to the UK. If so, what evidence might the sponsor need to keep to explain why a migrant’s start date has been pushed back beyond the 28 days allowed before para 323AA normally applies?
· What reports sponsors must make to UKVI where a sponsored migrant has been unable to travel to the UK
· What arrangements will be put in place to allow those who have been issued with a 30-day vignette to apply for a replacement vignette if they cannot travel to the UK before their existing vignette expires
· What arrangements will be put in place, if any, for those who have been issued with a visitor visa but have not been able to travel to the UK
· How UKVI will treat absences from the UK for indefinite leave to remain purposes where the absence was due to an inability to return to the UK related to the coronavirus outbreak
 
3. Also I would like to give you the feedback on the following scenario for UKVI to consider for the interim guidance please:
We currently have case: 
Tier 1 investor (£1 million) extension has been refused, client wants to re-apply for Tier 1 investor (£2 million) within 14 days after visa refused.
However, on Home Office website, they are not allowed to apply in the UK, or switch to Tier 1 investor of 2 million pounds.
The client and her family are Chinese national, they cannot return to China because of Coronavirus. 
I am seeking for your advice, should they also wait for the interim guidance to be issued by 07/02/2020 for further advice?
Looking forward to hearing from you at your earliest convenience

	
